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we are members and supporters of Amnesty Interna-
tional,an indipendent worldwide movement working for the
international protection of human rights.

We would like to express our deep concern at the threats
made ageinst members of CODEPU (Comité de Defensa de los
Derechos ded Pueblo). On January 29 the offeces of CODEPU
in Santiago were broken into and after that the members

of the Committee received a "worning",in form of telepho-
ne calls,from a group called Frente Nacionalista de Comba-
te,apparently a paramilitary group.

We ask You to do everything possible to ensure adeguate
investigation on the case and to protect the lives andphy-
sical integrity of all members of CODEPU. The government
should take measures to ensure that members of human rights
groups are able to conduct their legitimate activities
without fear of reprisal.

Yours faithfully




